ATTACHMENT F

GREEN VALLEY LANDOWNERS ASSOCIATION

August 15, 2022

Mr. Matt Walsh

Principal Planner, Solano County
Resource Management Department
675 Texas Street Suite 5500
Fairfield, CA 94533

Dear Matt,

The Green Valley Landowners Association (GVLA) would like to state our support for
approval of the Application for the Middle Green Valley Subdivision as submitted to the

Solano County Planning Department.

The GVLA Board of Directors endorsed the Middle Green Valley Specific Plan in 2017 as
it is consistent with GVLA’s mission to maintain and enhance the rural character of
Green Valley. These subdivision maps are the next step towards implementation of the
approved Middle Green Valley Specific Plan, approved by the Solano County Board of
Supervisors on August 8, 2017.

Four GVLA Directors participated directly in the formulation of the plan from its
inception, representing the GVLA members and surrounding community of existing
homeowners. GVLA has continued to engage with representatives of the seven
landowners to discuss the proposed subdivision maps and their continued efforts to

implement the MGVSP.

We appreciate the opportunity to re-state our support for the MGVSP and the Subdivision
Application. Please let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Mary Burczyk

President, GVLA
Cell: 510-410-8411
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Mr. Matt Walsh June 20, 2022
Senior Planner

Solano County

675 North Texas Street

Suite 5500

Fairfield, CA 94533

RE: Tentative Map Application
To Whom it May Concern:

The Green Valley Agricultural Conservancy (GVAC) Board of Directors is writing this letter in
support of the Tentative Map Application submitted by Charity Wagner on behalf of seven
landowners in the Middle Green Valley Specific Plan Area.

The applicants presented the Tentative Map Application to the GVAC Board of Directors at our
meeting held on January14, 2022. The Board reviewed the materials and was able to discuss the
application at length with the applicant team, including the project manager and civil engineer.
The Board was also informed of the next steps for project implementation. After careful review
and discussion, the GVAC Board of Directors expressed their support for the Tentative Map

Application.

The purpose of this letter is to convey the GVAC’s recommendation for approval of the
proposed Tentative Map Application. GVAC appreciates the applicants’ effort to communicate
with and engage the GVAC in the project review and approval process.

This is an important project for Solano County, and GVAC is proud to be a part of this next step
in the Middle Green Valley Specific Plan implementation.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,
Can 0&14 e We d‘

Carolyn West
Vice Chair, GVAC Board of Directors

CC: Kathy Pease; Mary Burczyk, President GVLA; Charity Wagner
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